
Organisation:

Affected property:

S02

Con Sarantopoulos

In response to the Yarra River - Bulleen Precinct Land Framework Plan, I would like 
to see more access bridges from the Yarra trail west side of the river to the east side 
of the Yarra River south of Manningham Rd. Where the former Bulleen Drive in is 
located would be a good access point for such a bridge.  Also, I would like to see 
more barbecues and facilities (toilets and child play area) built along the Yarra River 
to create better community connection in the area. At the moment this area on the 
west side of the Yarra River, south of Manningham Rd is disconnected from the 
community and feels desolate. I live close to this area and have a 4 year old 
daughter, but due to the poor accessibility and lack of attractions, we have not 
explored or spent any time there.
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